
PUBLIC NOTICE

PINELLAS SUNCOAST 
FIRE & RESCUE DISTRICT

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
SEEKING AN APPLICANT FOR

VACANT SEAT 1 – INDIAN SHORES

The Board of Fire Commissioners of the Pinellas 
Suncoast Fire & Rescue District have an immediate 
vacancy for Board Seat 1. Applicants for appointment to 
the unexpired term of office must be residents within the 
subdistrict designated as Seat 1 – Indian Shores. All 
applicants must qualify in accordance with Chapters 189 
and 191, Florida Statutes.  Commissioner applications are 
available to download on the District’s website at 
http://psfrd.org/employment-application/. Applications 
will be accepted in-person or by mail to 304 1st Street, 
Indian Rocks Beach, FL 33785, or via email to 
Kimberly Hampton at khampton@psfrd.org, until 
4:00 p.m., July 12, 2024.
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